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NWNA Meeting - Induction of NWNA Officers
Wednesday, June 24, 2015 -7 PM

Saint Andrew's Lutheran Church - Fellowship Hall
11555 National Blvd. Los Angeles, 90064 (Federal and National)

May 27 Election for NWNA Officers - Results
A unanimous vote was cast in support of our unopposed current slate of officers!
Thank you from: Martin Rubin, President; Virginia Ernst, Vice President; Joan Winters, Secretary; Matthew Roethle, Treasurer

An Important Message Regarding Santa Monica Airport from:

Congressional Representatives Karen Bass & Ted Lieu

Congressman Ted Lieu has arranged a meeting with the FAA in Washington, DC on July 8™ at
noon. If you’re able to attend and if you have any questions, please email:
Megan.Price@mail.house.gov - Legislative Assistant for Representative Ted Lieu (CA-33)

IMPORTANT ACTION ITEM:

Every one of us should invest the time to file this simple form .
Our Congressional Representative Karen Bass is asking that you file a simple
Congressional Casework Authorization Form
to express your concerns about safety, noise and air pollution from Santa Monica Airport. Forms
will be taken to the July 8™ meeting with FAA officials. See the sample of the simple one-page
form with instructions on page 3. If you contact our President Martin Rubin, the form will be de-
livered to you and he can help answer your questions.

The larger the stack of forms, the better.
Santa Monica and Venice are submitting forms

to their Representative, Ted Lieu.

Serving North Westdale for more than a decade.
Honored by the Cify of Los Angeles and the State of California.

For more information contact:
Maral V. Karaccusian - District Director,
Office of Congressmember Karen Bass (CA-37)
maral@mail.house.gov phone: 323 965.1422 . NGl VoY 0
fax: 323 965.1113 B Concerned Residents
bAgainst Airport Pollution

llution.com
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Thank you,
Martin Rubin - martinrubin@earthlink.net







